
From: Josh Fredrickson
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: Suncadia Phase 2 Div 7 Tumble Creek LP-22-00001
Date: Monday, March 28, 2022 4:09:53 PM

Kelly,
 
Public Works provided comments on the subject project February 25, 2022. Item 5 included in the
comments is a bullet point related to the traffic monitoring process. Public Works has discussed this
requirement with Suncadia. They are moving forward with the updated traffic monitoring locations
as requested. Traffic monitoring is centered around Labor Day traffic, resulting in no new data at this
time. We anticipate a count update after Labor Day with the updated report required at a later date.
They have satisfied the requirement regarding traffic monitoring update at this time.
 
Thanks.
 
Joshua Fredrickson
County Engineer
Kittitas County Public Works
Office: 509-962-7609
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